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BRANDING CHANGES FOR THE STUDENTS WITH DISABILITY ASSESSMENT
SERVICE

MAX Solutions Pty Ltd is contracted by the Department of Education to administer and deliver the
Students with Disability Assessment Service to support schools to understand the educational
support needs of students with an intellectual developmental disorder or severe language disorder
with high functional needs.

From Monday 15 July 2024 (the start of Term 3), the ‘Assessments Australia’ brand will no longer
be used and we will be operating as the Students with Disability Assessment Service, delivered by
MAX Health (SwD-AS for short). This will complete our transition to the MAX brand that has
occurred since MAX Solutions Pty Ltd acquired Assessments Australia in 2015.

What will change?

The psd-as@assessments.com.au email address will change to SwD-
Assessments@maxsolutions.com.au
All emails from our team will be sent from an @maxsolutions.com.au address (please note,
that any emails sent to @assessments.com.au email addresses and/or to psd-
as@assessments.com.au will be automatically forwarded to the new domain).
Phones will be answered ‘Disability Assessment Service’ by our Support Services Team.
Reference to Assessments Australia will be removed gradually from both MAX Solutions’
and the department’s websites, and other documents and resources.

What will stay the same?

The assessment service will continue to operate as usual, with the same processes and
staff.
The phone number will be unchanged (03 9678 5100).
The School’s Dashboard will continue to be accessed via
psdas.assessments.com.au/external-login for the short-term, with references to
Assessments Australia removed where possible.

This communication has been sent to all school email addresses, all school contacts registered for
our newsletter, and Regional Disability Coordinators. Please share this information with any other
relevant staff within your networks.

https://info.maxsolutions.com.au/index.php/email/emailWebview?mkt_tok=ODYyLUFWTC0wNjQAAAGURICDt7pJOADAYDmE6pArFR0tVeZmrgwGcoOZyT3-aTkyaLrIDPwAVGiYAvMTECeHnvx29aSASMPysKnSCzJFjw7S
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Any questions can be sent to Colleen Goulding, SwD-AS Program Manager, at
cgoulding@assessments.com.au
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